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Dear Parents and Carers,

Geography in Year 1
Year 1 Geographers have been using maps of the school to
record safety information. They located areas of school
that were safe and unsafe, placing a red cross if it was
unsafe and a green spot for safe places and marked them
on the map.

Making porridge for Baby Bear in Early Years

Early years are enjoying the story of Goldilocks and the
three bears 🐻 🐻 🐻 They made and ate porridge. It was
too hot so they had to leave it to cool, luckily Goldilocks
didn’t come and eat their porridge. Some children tried
honey and others preferred it plain, nearly everyone
enjoyed it!

Let’s celebrate
Well done to the following Dojo

Certificates holders

Reception:  Billy       Unique

Year 1:        Cayson Confidence

Year 2:        Ciaran Confidence

Year 3:        Ella C        Unique

Year 4:        Jessica      Kindness

Handwriting certificates go to:

Amelia. Warren, Rowan, Ella W and
Ruby

Good Manners Tea

Holly, Zane. Sophie, Jaycee, Grace,
Stephanie, Ella C, Lucy, George L and
Zach

October
Black History Month
10th October
Walk to School week
Tuesday 18th October
Harvest Festival @ The Abbey -
9:30am - all welcome
Tuesday 18th October
Halloween Disco @ 5:30🎃🎃🎃
Thursday 20th October
Break up for half term
Friday 21st October
School closed - teacher training
Monday 31st October
Return to school
Monday 21st November
Year 2,3 and 4 trip to cinema
Tuesday 13th December
EYFS & Year 1 Christmas production



Harvest Service at Hexham Abbey
Next Tuesday 18th, we need to be at the Abbey for 9:30
am. Please could you get your child to school for 8:40am
so we have enough time to register the children, organise
lunches then walk down to the Abbey. If you can help
walk your child’s class down and back up afterwards
please let the teacher know.
All parents, grandparents and carers are invited to join us
at our Harvest Service at the Abbey in Hexham on
Tuesday 18th October at 9:30 am to 10:30am

THANK YOU TO HEXHAM ABBEY
We are all so grateful to Hexham Abbey and their

parishioners who made the most incredible breakfast
boxes for our families. This kind gesture has hopefully

brightened up families' weeks and made a big difference.

REMINDER
Do you have any uniform that needs fixing ?

The Abbey have also kindly offered a free uniform fixing
service so if you have anything that needs fixing, please
bring it along in a named carrier bag - anything from coat
zips, buttons, tears or even name tags you would like sewn
in.

Attendance Champions this week
Year 3 - top attendance champions again- 97 %

Reception 95 %
Year 1 93 %
Year 2 91 %
Year 3 97 %  WOW  - amazing
Year 4 96 %
Our overall school attendance is 95% -  our target is 96 %
- please help us maintain this by not booking term time
holidays.

@ 9:30am 🎄🎄🎄
Year 2 & KS2 Christmas production
@ 1:45 pm 🎄🎄🎄
Wednesday 14th December
Year 2 & KS2 Christmas production -
evening @ 5:30🎄 🎄 🎄
Thursday 15th December
School trip to Christmas show @
Queens Hall 🎄 🎄 🎄
Thursday  22nd  December
1.30pm: Carol Service at Hexham
Abbey 🎄 🎄 🎄
Friday 23rd December
Break up for Christmas holiday
Monday 9th January
School closed - teacher training
Tuesday 10th January
Return to School

Spotlight on local services

Tanga Hexham (Tanga Club)
Tanga Hexham (Tanga Club) is based
at the TORCH Centre, Corbridge
Road, Hexham, NE46 1QS and is a
fully inclusive group supporting
whole families who have children
with additional needs. Areas of
support include activities and events,
groups, parent and carer support,
advocacy, specialist toy library,
reference library, help and advice on
education, finance, healthcare etc,
assistance with forms, appeals and
tribunals.
Email:northumberlandinclusive@gmai
l.com
Facebook:https://www.facebook.com/
Tangaclubhexham/
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